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Dear Parents and Carers,  

One Kind Word This week all staff and students have been taking part in activities to develop 

understanding around Anti-Bullying Week.  

In primary, pupils have been learning to greet one another and to give and receive kindness. They have 

focussed on saying 'hello' in different ways: using speech, sign, songs and sound buttons, as well as 

practiced greeting one another in different languages.  

KS3 pupils have focussed on learning one kind word for each day of the week, including: thank you, 

share, sorry, help, how are you? Students have been challenging themselves in class to use, or put these 

words into action. They have been giving and receiving compliments to one another.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can find useful resources here:  https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/parents-and-

carers 

Children in Need Lots of us enjoyed wearing yellow today. Thank you for your kind donations.  

Autism and behaviour workshops 

Our workshop was really successful this week and it’s good to hear families are finding the resources to 

use at home useful. Do let us know if you need any help with specific issues.   

The next workshop is on Wednesday 24th November @ 9.45am for Rye and Brenchley 

parents/carers 

Zone of Regulation 

Lots of you have asked for more information. Rian and Tenille will be inviting you to workshops soon.  

Have a great weekend. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
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